
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What another amazing week here at WPA! On Wednesday we had the pleasure of hosting VASL – Voluntary Action South 
Leicestershire with an event to combat loneliness in the over 60s. It was a fantastic event organised by Mrs Burgess, with a number of 
our Year 10 and 11 students hosting an afternoon of tea, cake, music and chatter. The students were truly amazing supporting our 
visitors, they genuinely enjoyed spending time with the over 60s and I think fun was had by all! 

We had a special visitor on site this Friday, the Big Man a.k.a Santa, stopped by Welland Park Academy on his way to the Pre-School 
next door. He was joined by his two elves, Buddy and Bubbles. The pre-schoolers were very impressed to see Santa Claus, and enjoyed 
having time with the Big Man himself in the makeshift Grotto. A big thanks to Mo and Chanelle from Year 11, for helping this 
afternoon. 

I am very pleased to announce that we have been accredited with the Matrix Careers Education Information and Guidance (CEIAG) 
award. This was a gruelling process involving a large number of students, staff and governors and it’s fantastic news that we have been 
awarded this. It is largely down to the sterling work our careers team get up to here at Welland Park Academy, so a special thanks 
must go to Mrs Hix and Mr Askham for all their hard work.  

Thursday was our Christmas Jumper Day. It was lovely to see so many staff and students take part in this event to raise money for Save 

The Children. So, thank you to all that took part and contributed. We raised £316.00.  The Christmas theme continues, I would like to 

remind parents that Christmas Dinner Days are now out, Tuesday 19th December for KS3 and Wednesday 20th December for KS4. 

Finally, I would like to remind all parents and carers, the last day of term will be a non-uniform day on Friday 22nd December with the 

school closing at 12.20pm.     

I hope that you all have a fantastic weekend. 

 
Yours faithfully    

Pete Leatherland 
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FUNDRAISING—PROM 2024 

 

 

Our first Hot Chocolate Break Bar went fantastically well with 

us serving nearly 10% of the student body during the morning 

break. 

We will be back next Tuesday to do it all over again. 

We are hopefully going to be announcing some big news in 

the next few weeks so please keep your eyes on the 

newsletter and social media! 

Thank you to everyone who supports our fundraising .  Prom 

2024 will be here before we know it. 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 
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Everyone Active at 

Harborough Leisure Centre 

are offering free gym and 

swim memberships including 

up to four nutritious meals 

for 11-16 year olds in receipt 

of free school meals. This 

offer is for anyone that will 

receive a voucher from 

Leicestershire County 

Council and the offer will be 

available from 2nd – 5th 

January on a first come first 

served basis. So get in touch 

with the leisure centre by 

following the link provided 

as a supplier as soon as your 

voucher comes through.  
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Welland Park Academy PE 
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DO YOU HAVE ANY ITEMS OF NON 
PERISHABLE FOOD IN YOUR CUPBOARDS 
OR COULD YOU PICK UP AN ITEM OR 
TWO WHEN SHOPPING? 

WE ARE GATHERING DONATIONS FOR 
THE JUBILEE FOOD BANK BETWEEN 
NOW AND 19TH DECEMBER 2023. 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE. 
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CAREERS SUCCESS AT WPA 

We're delighted to announce that Welland Park Academy has been awarded the Matrix 
accreditation for Careers Education Information and Guidance (CEIAG). The Matrix company works 
for the Department for Education and assesses schools against seven standards of excellent 
Careers provision. After a thorough two day inspection, we have passed the Matrix standard, which 
is a reflection of the hard work of all staff, local employers and parents who are involved in 
supporting our students in having a successful future in the world of work. Particular mention must 
go to Mrs Hix, who works tirelessly to ensure accurate and impartial Careers advice is given to all 
our students.  

Instead of resting on our laurels, the Careers team moved on to deliver two mock interview days for 
Year 11. This saw a wide range of employers and members of the local community to come in and 
help prepare our students for college and job interviews. It was fantastic to see students so talkative 
and engaged wi the process. Feedback from employers was very positive and we look forward to 
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ELFIS’S ANTICS THIS WEEK—HE WAS ON HOLIDAY ON MONDAY 
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